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Purpose:  To help make Girl Scouting more visible to peers and school 
personnel and to present a positive image of Girl Scouting.  By letting 
your school know Girl Scouts are there, it will encourage non-Girl Scouts 
to join. 

 
Choose activities in each section to earn the patch. 

 
 

Letting the school know you’re there 
 

Choose 2 activities: 
1. Put up a bulletin board display in your school showing your troop’s activities 

using pictures, event fliers, patches, etc.  Display needs to be up at least one 
month if possible. 

2. Do a flag ceremony at your school during Girl Scout Week. Girls should be in Girl 
Scout uniforms or Girl Scout T-shirts if they do not have a uniform. 

3. Do something special for the teachers, staff, or principal at your school to show 
appreciation for what they do. 

4. Put a Girl Scout news article in your school newspaper/newsletter or place a Girl 
Scout ad in your school yearbook. 

5. Invite a teacher to help with an activity or badge. 
 
 

Make your school a better place 
 

Choose 1 activity: 
1. Volunteer as a troop to help with a special project at school. 
2. With your school’s permission, plant flowers in a vacant spot on the school 

grounds.  
3. With your school’s permission, paint trashcans in colorful patterns. 
4. Assist the PTA with one of their meetings by doing a flag ceremony, handing out 

printed materials, etc. 
 

 

Extend membership to people at your school 

 
Choose 1 activity: 

1. Invite a non-Girl Scout as a guest to a troop meeting, field trip, or service unit 
event. 

2. Volunteer to organize rainy day activities or games during recess. 
3. Volunteer to help during the Girl Scout Recruitment Event at your school. 
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4. Recruit a new girl member and have her register with your troop. 
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Troop # ______ Level: __Daisy __Brownie  __Junior  __Cadette  __Senior  __Ambassador 
 
Service Unit:_______________  School:_______________  City:__________________ 

 
Please give us a description of the activities you completed, what you did, and if it made 
a difference. 
 
School Visibility: 
 

1.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

2.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Service to Your School: 
 

1.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Make New Friends: 
 

1.  
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Evaluation is an important part of the Girl Scout Program. In your troop meeting, get 

feedback from the girls on how well the project went. 

Do you think your school has a better understanding and awareness of Girl 

Scouts since you completed the program? Please explain. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have the girls write their comments below. 

Was it fun? What did you learn? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Girl Scouts at School patches are available for purchase for $1.35 each at the Girl Scout Store 
in Tulsa. Year strips are also available and can be used if you do the patch program more than 
one year. 
 
Please complete both sides of this evaluation and turn in when you purchase your patches.   
 



 

#279T 9/2021   

If you need ideas or information as you work on this patch contact your council representative or 
the council program department in Tulsa, 918-749-2551 or 800-707-9914 


